
 

 

Peace Queen Cup Fishing Tournament 
 
Branch Gaarder 
October 9, 2018 
 

 
 

The Peace Queen Cup is a fishing tournament on the Hudson River, dedicated to raising awareness to the 

Peace Starts with Me movement, including the upcoming rally at Nassau Coliseum in New York. 

 

It will take place over the month of October, each Saturday and Sunday. Half of the proceeds will be 

awarded to the participant who catches the biggest striped bass. The remaining proceeds will be used to 

support Peace Starts with Me initiatives. 

 

The Tournament fee is $40 per person. Each spot on the boat is $95 per person. Two boats will be 

available each day with up to 6 people per boat. 

 

Sign up at peacequeencup.com soon to reserve your spot! 

 

 


